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Hi Bob,
 
One of our other inspectors, Kayla Souza, was onsite today conducting the site inspection on my
behalf. She noted that the silt fence on Lot 11 is still not keyed in along the bottom on the South side
of the property (see attached photo). Can you please have one of your laborers repair the fence in
this location?
 
Thanks so much,
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
P 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794
 
 

 
Visit Our New Website!
 
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or
disclosure without sender’s authorization is prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the
sender and then immediately delete the email and any attachments.
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